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30th November 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Re: After school arrangements 

I do hope you are well. 

You may remember that I wrote to you recently regarding the safe collection and 

onward travel of our students with a request that parents be mindful of the parking 

restrictions around our site. 

The safety of our students is paramount, but we also aspire to be good neighbours. 

Double parking, waiting on double yellow lines and parking in front of vehicle 

openings is causing both a hazard to our young people and also some annoyance for 

the residents that live nearby. 

We will be reminding students of safe practices on leaving school and I thank you in 

advance for your support in helping us create a better and safer experience for all. 

Best wishes, 

 

Simon Underdown. 

Headteacher. 
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